
Glenfall News 
...a newsletter to inform the school community about 

the day to day life of our school. 
 
 

 Friday 16th June 2017 

A word from the head… 
 
As we accelerate towards the Summer       
Holidays its amazing to reflect on what’s 
been going on in the school in the last two 
weeks. Last week, as part of Science Week, 
the children in KS2 all visited the Science 
Festival and had an amazing day of             
scientific exploration. In school we were 
visited by Critter Encounters who brought 
along a selection of spiders, snakes, giant 
tortoises, giant millipedes and other creepy 
crawlies. The children learnt so much and 
were able to handle many of the critters if 
they wanted to. This week, Mini Professors 
came into school to work with all of the 
children in KS1. The hands on experiments 
went down a treat and allowed the children 
to explore the science of water pressure. 
This week we have also had a group of    
children out of school representing the 
school in a cricket festival. I was also           
excited to learn that Nat Swift and Molly 
Sharkey-Esswood will be performing in a 
production of Joseph over the weekend. 
Break a leg you two! Today, during our       
celebration assembly the children from all 
year groups shared their learning from this 
weeks whole school focus on RE. It was 
great see and hear what they had learnt 
during the week. Next week the children in 
Y5 & Y6 are looking forward to visiting the 
Ashmolean Museum in Oxford. 
 
On Wednesday evening we welcomed the 
new intake of Reception  parent’s to the 
school. Currently, I am receiving an              
unprecedented number of requests from 
parents wishing to join the school in other 
year groups. We currently have 205 pupils 
on roll and this is likely to rise to 207         
September. The schools capacity is 210. 
This is the highest number of pupils on roll 
at the school for over twenty years. 
 
With the weather look set to be fantastic 
over the weekend and with the Lions Tour 
of New Zealand taking on the Maori All 
Blacks on Saturday morning I wish you a 
very happy weekend and Happy Father’s 
day to all you dads! 
 

Anthony Mitchell 
 

 

 

Orchestra 

 

Upcoming Gigs… 
 
TUES 27/06  
St Mark’s Community Day Centre 
 

SAT 01/07  
Montpellier Summer Fiesta 
 

SAT 08/07 
Charity concert with the Wide  Valley Singers 
in Holy Apostles  
 

THURS 20/07: End of year celebration of      
music at Holy Apostles Church 

Sun Sense 
 

 

As the weather is starting to improve you 

may wish to send your child with a sun hat, 

glasses and cream for lunchtimes. Children 

must be able to apply the cream              

themselves. Maybe consider putting sun 

cream on them in the morning. 

 

  

GLENFALL BAND 
  

IN CONCERT WITH 
  

THE WIDE VALLEY SINGERS 
  

IN HOLY APOSTLES CHURCH 
 

SAT 8TH JULY AT 7.00PM 
  

ADMISSION FREE, RETIRING COLLECTION 
  

Proceeds to be split between: 
  

Holy Apostles Church 
Glenfall School 

Wide Valley Singers Charity Fund 
  

ALL WELCOME 
  

RAFFLE                                      REFRESHMENTS 
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                                       Diary Dates 
 
 
 

June 
24th June  - Summer Fair 
27th June  - Orchestra at St Marks Day Centre 
29th June  - Sports Day at 1pm 
 

July 
1st July   - Orchestra at Montpelier Midsummer Fiesta 
3rd July   - e-safety day 
5th July   - Whole school transition afternoon 
7th July   - Reports out to parents 
    - Prince of Wales –Track Events 
8th July   - Orchestra with Wide Valley Singers - at HA 
12th July   - KS1 visit to Weston-Super-Mare 
13th July   - Glenfall’s got Talent 
17th July   - Y6 Drama Production 
18th July   - Y6 Drama Production 
21st July   - Leaver’s Assembly 
    - School closes for Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
It’s time to start        
collecting again! 

 

We will be collecting 
Active Kids Vouchers 

again this year.    
Vouchers are available 
from stores until 3rd 

May.  

A few things……. 
 
Photographs 
Please make sure that you order your class 
photos and Y6 Leavers Pack by the end of 
the day on 16th June.  
 
Friendship bands 
We will be selling friendship bands at the 
school for the next week to Support the 
charity Stella in Cambodia who came to 
talk to us in assembly about Cambodian 
Street Children. 
 
SuperStars Holiday Courses 
SuperStars will be running holiday course 
over the Summer Holidays. The course will 
run 24th  -  28th July, 7th  -  11th August, 
21st  -  25th August. 
Please register online at : 

www.super-stars.org.uk  
or call  

0845 2413682 

 
 
 
 
 

FrOGS  
Summer Fair Date 

 
The Summer Fair 

will be on 24th June 
12pm  -  3pm 

Don’t miss it !!! 
This Saturday at Glenfall there is a       
fantastic opportunity to get involved in 
some fantastic art. See the flyer below. 
The weather looks good on Saturday so 
why not bring a picnic and make a day 
of it. 
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